
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Join us a Festival Friend in 2019 

 

The Festival on The Close is a public arts festival built around a programme of educational 
enrichment workshops during the final week of the summer term at Rugby School. These 
include workshops for local children from a range of primary schools around Rugby and 
surrounding areas from learning to dance flamenco to live sports commentary; from 
creative writing to sculpture; from fashion to stage combat. 
 

Your donation 
 

 To become a Festival Friend you are required to make a minimum donation of £300. 
 

 If you are a UK tax payer this donation may be eligible for gift aid. 
 

 Donations may be made on-line here  
 

 If you agree, we will record your commitment in the Festival brochure and on the 
Festival website.  

 

 You will receive an invitation for two people to attend a special reception followed 
by VIP seats for our headline comedy act Jason Manford on Tuesday 25 June.  Your 
contribution will make such a difference, knowing we can achieve an ever richer 
professional workshop programme with your commitment as our ‘Festival Friend’.    

 
If you would like more information about becoming a Festival Friend, details of our 

Platinum or Gold sponsorship opportunities, or more information about our fabulous 

corporate hospitality packages please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Fiona Sharp 

Theatre Manager 

Macready Theatre 

fs@rugbyschool.net 

01788 556 203 
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